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Term 5 Value: Courage 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

  One of our CCJ Heroes! 
 

Hi, I'm Theo and I have been inspired by 
Captain Tom to raise money for the NHS. I am 
going to run 900 laps of my garden before my 
9th birthday in June. 
 

In this time of crisis, The Grand Appeal needs 
our support more than ever before. With the 
number of events that have been cancelled 
and the temporary closure of The Gromit 
Unleashed shop at The Mall, every penny we 
donate gives hope to the staff, young 
patients and families at Bristol Children's 
Hospital.  
 

To see Theo’s progress or to donate please 
follow this link: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/900GardenLap
s?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&ut

m_content=900GardenLaps&utm_campaign=pfp-
email&utm_term=2fa47b7820fd4214827bbebcce1cb05

6 
 

IDEAS TO KEEP YOU BUSY! 
 

Write your own poem! What will you write about? 

Spring? You? Your pet?   
 

 

Have a silent disco, dancing with  
Earphones/headphones on!! 
 

Draw yourself as a superhero!! 
 

Make a birdfeeder for the  

garden! What will you use?  
 
Paint a pebble! When you go for  
your next walk, take it with you  
and leave it somewhere to make  
somebody smile!  
 
 

Pretend you are a news or weather reporter. Video 
your reports and send them to your  
teacher!! 
 

Listen to the song ‘Yellow  
Submarine’ and write your own verse!! 
 

Tweet the pictures on our Twitter feed @CCJDownend or send us 

any ideas that you have, we would love to share them with everyone!! 

Email them to christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk 

This Week from CCJ ……  
School re-opening to Year 6 

 

This week, staff have been busy planning and preparing for the 
return of our Y6 children from June 1st. Most of the year group are 
planning to return and we are very excited to see them all. School 
does look very different with bare classrooms, one way arrows in the 
corridors, zones in the playground and certain rooms our of use but 
all of this is to minimise risk and keep everyone safe.  
 

The staff have planned a host of activities mainly focussed on 
wellbeing, transition and outdoor learning, so the curriculum will 
certainly look very different but we know it is what is best for the 
children to help re-intergrate them into school and help prepare 
them for leaving us very soon. I want to wish you all a lovely half 
term and for our Muslim families, a very happy Eid!        Mrs Osborne  

Key Worker Children Y3-5 from June 1st 
 

As numbers are rising, it is important that 
we know to expect your child if they need 
key worker provision. Therefore, please 
email christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk 
each week when you know the days you 
need childcare provision for. Thank you.   
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PREMIER SPORTS 

Premier Sports will be running 
May half term cover at Christ 
Church Infants for Junior and 

Infant children. 
Please book a place via this link 
https://forms.gle/DjFYMs59RsB

x5mBE9 
  
 

National Book Token Competition 
Encourage your children to create a  
fabulous National Book Token design while  
they're learning from home, and they could  
return to school with National Book Tokens for all! Whether it's 
their school crest doodled in ink, a pencil drawing of the entire class, 
or something completely different, we'll choose one child's design to put 
on a National Book Tokens gift card every week for seven weeks. 
When schools open up again, the young designer and their classmates will 
each receive a £10 National Book Token – emblazoned with the winning 
artwork – to inspire them to choose their next favourite book from their 
local bookshop 

 

A bit of fun….  
 
Can you guess who these adorable staff members are??  
You will have to wait until next week for the answers…!  
 1                                 2                            3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Did you correctly guess who last week’s cuties were? 

1. Mr Debly     2. Mrs Holmes Volk 3. Mrs Little 
 

 

YEAR 2 BUDDY BOOKLET 
Thank you to all of the Y5 
children who contributed to 
the Y5-Y2 Buddy Booklet. This 
has now been sent to Y2 and 
will help them to know more 
about the school and us! 

Return to School Survey 
This week parents of children in 
Years 3,4 & 5 have been sent a 
survey regarding the new classes. 
Please ensure that this is completed 
by 31st May as we will be arranging 
the classes at the start of term 6 
with the teachers. Many thanks  
 

School Council 
Newsletter 
This week the CCJ School Council sent 
out their first newsletter. We would 
like to make this a termly thing, so if 
you are a School Council member 
please send any ideas to Mrs Bryan!  
You may will see them in the next 
one…       sharon.bryan@sgmail.org.uk  
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